
 

 
CITY OF NEWCASTLE 
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

2021 COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE DOCKET 
AUGUST 25, 2021 

              
 

NOTICE: The City of Newcastle Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 

Wednesday, August 25, 2021, to receive public comment on which proposed 

amendments to the Newcastle Comprehensive Plan should be considered for further 

review as part of the 2021 Plan Update Docket. The meeting will begin at 6 p.m. In 

compliance with state and local public health provisions and to continue to safeguard 

public health and safety, the meeting will be held remotely by video conference. 

Instructions for attendance will be posted on the city event calendar: 

http://www.newcastlewa.gov/calendar and the city’s public notice page: 

http://www.newcastlewa.gov/cms/one.aspx?pageId=4312436.  

 

All interested persons are encouraged to attend and be heard concerning the plan 

amendment docket. Written comments may be submitted by regular mail at 12835 

Newcastle Way, Suite 200, Newcastle, Washington 98056 or by email to 

cityclerk@newcastlewa.gov. Written comment received by 4 p.m. on the date of the 

hearing will be distributed to the commission prior to the meeting.  

 

For meeting information or special accommodation, contact Paul White, City Clerk, by 

calling 425-649-4444, ext. 102, or by sending email or regular mail to the addresses 

above. For more information about the Comprehensive Plan Update Docket please 

contact Dave Van De Weghe, Senior Planner, by calling 425-649-4444, ext. 127, or by 

email to davev@newcastlewa.gov. 

 

DATED: August 9, 2021 

Published in the Seattle Times August 9, 2021. 
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